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NEWSLETTER

 

WOW Ticket Winners:
 Our WOW ticket winners from the

Month of June are Brooklyn Gould
and Riley Sparks Congratulations!
Your gifts will be waiting for you in

your classes!

Join us June 7th-12th on your dancers regularly
scheduled class day, as our RAD Dancers present

to you, Summer Showcase 2021. While we will
miss our regular stage, and our beautiful costumes

this year, this is the next best thing! Dancers will
present their showcase routines to a small

audience, with lights, coordinated attire, and a real
theatre look ... and we couldn't be more excited!
Please visit our recital webpage on our studio's

website to stay up to date with the latest In
Summer Showcase News including attire,

performance times, and how your dancer can sign
up to receive their 3 & 5 year recital trophies. For
any questions, please see/contact the front desk,
or email office@rosevilleacademyofdance.com

Recital webpage:
https://sites.google.com/rosevilleacademyofdance.

com/recital/home

Congratulations to our June Star
Students of the Month, Genevieve
Munsill & Natalee D'Avanzo. We
are very proud of your hard work!
Your teachers will be delivering

your gifts to you in class! 

Star Students of the Month:

J U N E  2 0 2 1

Summer Showcase 2021

Roseville Academy of Dance will be
closed for Summer Break June 20th-
July 3rd. Our new season will begin

Monday, July 5th.

Summer Break



COMP CORNER
RAD

 For members of our RAD Dance Team

Congratulations to our new 2021/2022
Competition Team Members. You all did

such an amazing job at auditions and
we are looking forward to an amazing

year ahead. 
 

If your dancer missed auditions and is
interested in joining our team, please

contact our studio director, Ms. Cori at:
cori@rosevilleacademyofdance.com 

to schedule a makeup audition.

Hello RAD Families,
Each year as a token of our appreciation
for your continued support, we provide
priority registration to our current dance
families, with the opportunity to register
for our new season before anyone else,

and with a waived registration fee.
 

Priority registration for our 2021/2022
dance season is now open through
June 5th, and you may register in

person, via email, or over the phone.
 

Due to priority registration, online
registration is currently closed, and will

reopen when priority registration ends on
June 6th.

 
Our new season begins July 5th and we

would love to have you join us!
If you have any questions, please do not

hesitate to ask. 
 

Ms. Cori & the RAD Staff

Join us for this years 4th of July
parade on Sunday, July 4th at 8:30
am - Downtown Roseville. All ages
are welcome and it is free to join.
Dancers 4 and under may walk

with us in the parade, or be pulled
in a wagon. Dancers ages 5+

must attend 2 rehearsals: Friday
July 2nd @ 5:00pm and

Saturday July 3rd @ 9:00am.
Dancers wishing to join us should
wear a red top and jean shorts &
should sign up at the front desk.  

Priority Registration

4th of July Parade



Join us for class party week June
14th-19th during your dancers

regularly scheduled class time as
we celebrate your dancers hard

work this past season. It's a party
that you wont want to miss and

we hope you can join us!

**June 1st - 5th priority registration opens to
currently enrolled dancers

 
**June 7th-12th - Summer Showcase week

 
**June 14-19th - Class Party Week

 
**June 20th-July 4th - Summer Break

 
**July 2nd - 4th of July parade practice

5:00pm
 

**July 3rd - 4th of July parade practices
9:00am

 
**July 4th - 4th of July Parade - Arrive

8:30am
 

**July 5th - 2021/2022 Dance Season begins
 
 

This month's Tots & Tutus 
theme is: 

Let's Celebrate!
Coloring pages will be handed
out the first week of the month
and certificates will be handed

out June 14th-19th.  
Dancers earning a 3 or 5 year trophy may
sign up for their trophy at the front desk,
via email, over the phone, or by filling out

the form below online:
 

https://forms.gle/LsbkTyR81oKnYys27

Class Party Week Tots & Tutu's

3 & 5 Year Trophies 

Upcoming Dates:


